
 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

We have had a very busy term in Year 3! In Maths we have been learning about multiplication and have been 

practising the written method to multiply bigger numbers. We have also been working hard on learning our times 

tables.  

In Literacy, we have been doing some descriptive writing based on the book, ‘The Twits’ by Roald Dahl. We wrote 

our own versions of funny tricks that Mr and Mrs Twit played on each other! These are now displayed in our 

classroom.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been learning about where our food comes from in Geography and all about food miles. We found out that 

lots of types of food have to travel very long distances to get to our plate – which isn’t particularly good for our 

environment.  

In Science, we have been learning about forces and magnets. We have been experimenting using force meters to 

measure the force needed to pull objects across different surfaces. We have also been using magnets to identify 

different magnetic materials. 

 

 

 

 

 

We also reached our 500 points target on the class chart, and got to enjoy playing with our toys and electronic 

devices in class as a treat! Our next goal is to reach 1000 points! 

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do our best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 


